



April 2, 2007

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street 26th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Newmarket Hydro Ltd. – RP-2004-0203/EB-2005-0236 Conservation and Demand Management Annual Report

Enclosed please find Newmarket Hydro's Annual Report on Conservation and Demand Management activities for 2006.

We continue to monitor all activities to ensure they are focused on those areas where the electricity consumer has shown the greatest degree of acceptance and achieve real results.

As requested by the Board, enclosed are three (3) hard copies of the report and two (2) electronic copies, one of the entire report in PDF format and the other of just the appendices in Excel format.

Yours truly.

P.D. Ferguson, P.Eng

President